
Zoom Community Meeting 
for Community Input on the 

Trial of the Eastbound Bike Lane on Washington Street 
from Kempton Place to Lowell Avenue  

Thursday, October 15, 2020 @ 6 PM 
 

 

You may have noticed the new bike lane that was painted yesterday along newly paved 
Washington Street. The bike lane is being implemented on a temporary trial basis during 
this period of lower parking demand due to COVID-19 and higher biking activity. This 
section of Washington Street will be closely monitored and reviewed to understand the 
parking demand on this section of Washington Street and bicycle utilization and safety. 
The goal of the bike lane is to improve safety for bicyclists, student cyclists and 
experienced riders on this stretch of Washington Street while having sufficient parking. 

We look forward to coming together over the winter to determine whether to continue 
the pilot and to explore other options.  These discussions will include community 
meetings and public meetings with the City Council and/or Traffic Council 

A Zoom Community Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 15, 2020 at 6 PM. 
 
  



Below is the Zoom invite for the meeting: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81366269901?pwd=bzE3U21QbXJTcGxTaDI4M1dKUHQ5UT
09 
 

Meeting ID: 813 6626 9901 
Passcode: 327020 
One tap mobile 
+13017158592, 81366269901# US (Germantown) 
+13126266799, 81366269901# US (Chicago) 
Meeting ID: 813 6626 9901 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/keBLOlUfCV 
 
Contact: For more information, please contact Terry Crowley, Construction Coordinator 
via e-mail at tcowley@newtonma.gov 
 


